
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

DRYADES YMCA BOARD DIRECTORS MEETING  
HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 
 
 

TO:   All Board Directors 
 
FROM:  Barbara Lacen-Keller, Chairman of the Board 

Delwin Davis, Sr., President/Chief Executive Officer 
 
DATE:  June 10, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Meeting CANCELLATION 
 
Please be informed that the Dryades YMCA Board of Directors Meeting, 
that was scheduled for Tuesday, June 14, 2022, has been CANCELLED. 
     
Should you need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Wanda Talton at wtalton@drydesymca.com or Delwin Davis, Sr. at 
ddavis@dryadesymca.com.  
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
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